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DATE 18 June 1996

TO/DEST. Co-ordinator
Transportation Committee

FROM/EXP. Environment and Transportation Commissioner

SUBJECT/OBJET RESPONSE TO OUTSTANDING INQUIRY NO. TC-22 -
SIGNAGE AT HUNT CLUB WEST

DEPARTMENTAL RECOMMENDATION

That the Transportation Committee receive this report for information.

BACKGROUND

On 15 May 1996 at Transportation Committee, Councillor Pratt asked staff to investigate the
issue of providing signage at Hunt Club Road West as it intersects with Cedarview Road, Moodie
Drive and Richmond Road, to direct motorists to Hunt Club Road.

DISCUSSION

A work order has been issued to have advanced street name signs erected on Richmond Road and
Moodie Drive on the approaches to the newly named West Hunt Club Road.  Overhead street
name signs currently exist for West Hunt Club Road on the mast arms of the traffic control signal
poles that face traffic on Cedarview Road.  Also, overhead street name signs are to be installed
identifying Cedarview Road.
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